
 
May 2nd, 2025 

 RE: WestCare’s Housing for the Homeless CPF 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for WestCare’s Housing for the Homeless in fiscal year 2026. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is WestCare, located in Hagatna Guam at 402 E. Marine Corps 

Drive Suite 200. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would serve to 

reduce the rampant homeless population in Guam. In doing so, this also serves to address drug 

problems amongst the homeless population on island and gives them a better chance of 

reintegration into society and the workforce, benefiting our island economy.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,  

 
Member of Congress 


